
From: dhhrwvbttinfo@wv.gov <dhhrwvbttinfo@wv.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, May 20, 2021 5:06 PM 
Subject: Safety Protocols Remain  
Importance: High 

  

WV Birth to Three Professionals 
 
Please be aware that WV Birth to Three has not changed our Safety Protocol.   
 
All safety procedures remain in place.  This includes:  Wearing a face covering; Sanitizing all materials 
before and after visits; Contacting each family prior to a face to face visit; and Keeping a safe distance.  
 
http://www.wvdhhr.org/birth23/covid_2020/prof_safety_protocol.pdf 
 
If there is a change in these procedures, WV Birth to Three will send a statewide email to notify 
you.  Until that time, please follow all the Safety Protocols.   
 
Thank you.  
 
WVBTT State Team 
pam.s.roush@wv.gov 

 

mailto:dhhrwvbttinfo@wv.gov
mailto:dhhrwvbttinfo@wv.gov
http://www.wvdhhr.org/birth23/covid_2020/prof_safety_protocol.pdf
mailto:pam.s.roush@wv.gov

